Michelle van Straalen

From: Michelle van Straalen
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2020 10:19

To:
Cc: official information
Subject: HPE CM: LGOIMA 20039 - Number of dwelling in Hamilton

Record Number: D-003251513

Kia ora

Further to your information request of 26 February 2020 in respect of the number of dwellings in Hamilton, | am
now able to provide Hamilton City Council’s response.

The information you have requested is on the Statistics NZ website here.

Kind regards,

Michelle van Straalen
Official Information Advisor | Legal Services

DDI: 07 974 0589 | Michelle.vanStraalen@hcc.govt.nz
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This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient please
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From: official information

Sent: Friday, 28 February 2020 8:40 AM
To:
Cc: official information <officialinformation@hcc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA 20039 - Number of dwelling in Hamilton

Kia ora

| write to acknowledge your information request of 26 February 2020 in respect of the number of dwellings in
Hamilton.



Please be advised your request has been referred to the relevant unit within council and we will respond as soon as
practicable and in any event no later than 25 March 2020, being 20 working days after the day we received your
request.

Feel free to contact me if you have any queries in the meantime.

Kind regards,

Michelle van Straalen

Official Information Advisor | Legal Services

DDI: 07 974 0589 | Michelle.vanStraalen@hcc.govt.nz
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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 3:44 PM
To: "info@hcc.govt.nz" <info@hcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Number of dwellings

Are you able to tell me the number of dwellings there currently are in each suburb of Hamilton?
| don’t think 2018 census data has been released yet.
But | thought you’d have current up-to-date info as you’d know from the rate records.

thanks

Hamilton





